
WEEK OF:  JUNE 22 – JUNE 26, 2020 (SUMMER SCHOOL) 

NAME: Chin-Tang Liu   HS Math 

MON 6/22 TUES 6/23 WED 6/24 THURS 6/25 FRI 6/26 
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TOPIC: Parallel and 
Perpendicular Lines (Day 
2) 

Objective: Determine 
whether lines are 
parallel, perpendicular, 
or neither. 

Standards: 
MAFS.912.G-GPE.2.5 

 

1. Login into 
Webex meeting 
from 10:00 AM 
to 11:00 AM at: 
https://meetings
amer10.webex.c
om/meet/chintan
g.liu 

 

2. Log in and begin 
working on 
assignment path 
in Edgenuity 

 

https://auth.edgenuity.c
om/Login/Login/Student 

 

 

Topic: Cumulative Exam 
Review 

 

1. Login into Webex 
meeting from 
10:00 AM to 
11:00 AM at: 
https://meetings
amer10.webex.c

om/meet/chintan
g.liu 

 

2. Log in and begin 
cumulative exam 
review in 
Edgenuity 

 

https://auth.edgenuity.c
om/Login/Login/Student 

 

  

 

 

Topic: Cumulative Exam for 
Summer School (Day 1) 
 

1. Login into Webex 
meeting from 10:00 
AM to 11:00 AM at: 
https://meetingsame

r10.webex.com/mee
t/chintang.liu 

 

2. Log in and start 
cumulative exam in 
Edgenuity 

 

https://auth.edgenuity.c
om/Login/Login/Student 

 

 

 

LAST DAY of Summer School 

Cumulative Exam for 
Summer School (Day 2) 
 

1. Login into Webex 
meeting from 10:00 
AM to 11:00 AM at: 
https://meetingsame
r10.webex.com/mee

t/chintang.liu 

 

2. Log in and complete 
cumulative exam in 
Edgenuity 

 

https://auth.edgenuity.c
om/Login/Login/Student 

 

Enjoy Summer Break 
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Topic: Rational 
Functions and their 

graphs 

Objective: Graph 
rational functions. 

Standard: MAFS.912.F-

IF.3.7d 

 

1. Login into 
Webex meeting 
from 12:00 PM 
to 1:00 PM at: 
https://meetings
amer10.webex.c
om/meet/chintan
g.liu 

 

2.  Log in and begin 
working on 
assignment path 
in Edgenuity 

 

https://auth.edgenu
ity.com/Login/Login
/Student 

 

Topic: Cumulative Exam 
Review 

 

1. Login into Webex 
meeting from 12:00 
PM to 1:00 PM at: 
https://meetingsame
r10.webex.com/mee
t/chintang.liu 

 

2.  Log in and begin 
cumulative exam 
review in Edgenuity 

 

https://auth.edgenuity.c
om/Login/Login/Student 

 

Topic: Cumulative Exam for 
Summer School (Day 1) 

 

1. Login into Webex 
meeting from 12:00 
PM to 1:00 PM at: 
https://meetingsame

r10.webex.com/mee
t/chintang.liu 

 

2.  Log in and start 
cumulative exam in 
Edgenuity 

 

https://auth.edgenuity.c
om/Login/Login/Student 

 

LAST DAY of Summer School 

Cumulative Exam for 
Summer School (Day 2) 

 

1. Login into Webex 
meeting from 12:00 
PM to 1:00 PM at: 
https://meetingsame

r10.webex.com/mee
t/chintang.liu 

 

2. Log in and complete 
cumulative exam in 
Edgenuity 

 

https://auth.edgenuity.c
om/Login/Login/Student 

 

Enjoy Summer Break 
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TOPIC: Parallel and 
Perpendicular Lines (Day 
2) 

Objective: Determine 
whether lines are 
parallel, perpendicular, 
or neither. 

Standards: 
MAFS.912.G-GPE.2.5 

 

1. Login into 
Webex meeting 
from 11:00 AM 
to 12:00 PM at: 
https://meetings
amer10.webex.c
om/meet/chintan
g.liu 

 

2.  Log in and begin 
working on 
assignment path 
in USATestprep: 

 

https://www.usatest
prep.com/states/sta
tes.php 

Topic: Cumulative Exam 
Review 

 

1. Login into Webex 
meeting from 11:00 
AM to 12:00 PM at: 
https://meetingsame
r10.webex.com/mee
t/chintang.liu 

 

2.  Log in and begin 
cumulative exam 
review in 
USATestprep: 

 

https://www.usatestprep.co
m/states/states.php 

Topic: Cumulative Exam for 
Summer School (Day 1) 

 

1. Login into Webex 
meeting from 11:00 
AM to 12:00 PM at: 
https://meetingsame
r10.webex.com/mee
t/chintang.liu 

 

2. Log in and start 
cumulative exam in 
USATestprep: 

 

https://www.usatestprep.co
m/states/states.php 

 

 

 

LAST DAY of Summer School 

Cumulative Exam for 
Summer School (Day 2) 

 

1. Login into Webex 
meeting from 11:00 
AM to 12:00 PM at: 
https://meetingsame

r10.webex.com/mee
t/chintang.liu 

 

2.  Log in and complete 
cumulative exam in 
USATestprep: 

 

https://www.usatestprep.co
m/states/states.php 
 

Enjoy Summer Break 
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Topic: Trigonometry 
(Day 2) 

Objective: Use the sine 
cosine, and tangent 
ratios to determine 
side lengths and angle 
measures in right 
triangles. 

Standard:MAFS.912.G-

SRT.3.8 

 

1. Login into 
Webex meeting 
from 9:00 AM to 
10:00 AM at: 
https://meetings
amer10.webex.c
om/meet/chintan
g.liu 

 

2.  Log in and begin 
working on 
assignment path 
in Edgenuity 

 

https://auth.edgenu
ity.com/Login/Login
/Student 

 

 

 

 

 

Topic: Cumulative Exam 
Review 

 

1. Login into Webex 
meeting from 9:00 
AM to 10:00 AM at: 
https://meetingsame
r10.webex.com/mee
t/chintang.liu 

 

2.  Log in and begin 
cumulative exam 
review in Edgenuity 

 

https://auth.edgenuity.c
om/Login/Login/Student 

 

Topic: Cumulative Exam for 
Summer School (Day 1) 

 

1. Login into Webex 
meeting from 9:00 
AM to 10:00 AM at: 
https://meetingsame
r10.webex.com/mee
t/chintang.liu 

 

2.  Log in and start 
cumulative exam in 
Edgenuity 

 

https://auth.edgenuity.c
om/Login/Login/Student 

 

 

LAST DAY of Summer School 

Cumulative Exam for 
Summer School (Day 2) 

 

1. Login into Webex 
meeting from 9:00 
AM to 10:00 AM at: 
https://meetingsame
r10.webex.com/mee
t/chintang.liu 

 

2.  Log in and complete 
cumulative exam in 
Edgenuity 

 

https://auth.edgenuity.c
om/Login/Login/Student 

 

 

 

 

Enjoy Summer Break 

 

 


